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Tennessee Valley Authority Post Office Box 2000, Soddy-Daisy, Tennessee 37379-2000

July 23,1997

\

Mr. Robert H. Colby
Chattanooga-Hamilton County

Air Pollution Control Durcau
3511 Rossville Boulevard
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37407-2495

Dear Mr. Colby:

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY - SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT (SQN)
CANCELLATION OF SCHEDULED DEMOLITION OF FOUR AERCW COOLING TOWERS

This is to notify you of the cancellation of the permit application for removal of 41,338 square feet
of asbestos from the AERCW Cooling Towers that was scheduled to begin on July 28,1997 and
end on August 31,1997. The demolition has been delayed for an unknown amount of time.

If you have any questions, please call me at (423) 843-6700.

Sincerely,

Debby Bodine |
En"ironmentsi Supervisor |

Sequoyah Nuclear Plant

I

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission { 0

ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555
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